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23 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Wakefield College Taster Day – Friday 15 March 2024 
 
I am writing to inform you that your son/daughter has been given the fantastic opportunity to visit 
Wakefield College to experience a Taster Day on Friday 15 March 2024. 
 
Students will be departing from school by coach at approximately 8.40am and students will be back 
at school by 2.35pm. Staff members from Carleton High School will travel to and from the college 
campuses and will remain there throughout the day. 
 
On the day students will be able to have taster sessions in a number of subjects, which they need to 
select prior to attending the College. The subjects they select will determine whether they go to the 
Wakefield or Castleford campus of the College. 
 
To select taster day subjects, visit either link below. This must be completed by Friday 12 May. 

• For the Wakefield campus: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/wakefield-college-year-10-
taster-day-15th-march-2024-tickets-763273400287 students will choose either: 4 x A Level 
subjects, 2 x Vocational subjects, or 2 x A Levels and 1 Vocational subject.  

• For the Castleford campus: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/castleford-college-year-10-
taster-day-15th-march-2024-tickets-761078074007  students will choose either, 1 x Full Day 
Session or 2 x Vocational Sessions. 

 
This can also be done online via the Wakefield College taster day webpage: Wakefield College - 
Taster Days 
 
On the day, students are not required to wear school uniform and are advised to bring a pen.  Lunch 
will be provided by the College, but if students would like to purchase refreshments at break they 
will require some money. 
 
I am confident this will be an informative experience for your son/daughter and play a key part in the 
decision process of which post-16 option is right for them.  It will also help them in terms of which A 
Levels/vocational courses they will choose to study post-16 and help them to consider their career 
options. 
 
Please complete the online form https://forms.gle/xSUvvbCJd2RSnXZh7 and ensure your child has 
selected their taster day subjects by Tuesday 20 February. If you have any questions or queries 
about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
WaMiss R Morris 
Leader of KS4 
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